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45th session of the Working Group on UPR

Review of Senegal

Armenia welcomes the delegation of Senegal and thanks for the presentation of the comprehensive National Report. 
We commend Senegal on the abolishment of death penalty in law and in practice. We also commend Senegal for its efforts to enact laws to implement the Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Women. 
In the spirit of constructive engagement, we recommend Senegal 
· To review its legislation in order to criminalize torture in accordance with the provisions of the Convention against Torture, 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]To take stronger measures to ensure that primary education and, progressively, secondary education are genuinely free of charge.

In conclusion, we wish Senegal success in the fourth UPR cycle.

Thank you. 
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